Programme of work for this term

	English
	Maths
	Science - Electricity

	In English, children will be studying a variety of text types. First, they will look at newspaper reports with a twist! They will use well-known fairy tales and write reports from a different perspective, for example, reporting Goldilocks’ crime of breaking and entering.

In connection with our ‘China Day’, we will write persuasive travel guides, encouraging people to visit the country.
Next half-term we will be looking at suspense narrative and writing balanced arguments.       
                                                                                                                                                                                            
	We continue to use the AET process for maths. Children learn how to do the skill and then apply it to reasoning questions.
This term, we are learning about measures. The children are expected to know metric measures for mass, length and capacity. They will also learn how to convert to imperial measurements. In this term, children will also learn ratio and proportion, describing position using coordinates, statistics and algebra.
	This term we will be learning all about Electricity.  The children will be creating working circuits. They will be investigating how to change the brightness of a bulb and the volume of a buzzer, as well as drawing circuit diagrams using the correct scientific symbols.
To apply this knowledge, children will be helping the newly reformed ‘Burglar Bill’ to design and make a fully functioning burglar alarm.
They will be working scientifically to observe, record and draw conclusions.

	Geography & History 
	Art and Design & Technology

	Children will investigate the geographical similarities and differences through the study of human and physical geography of the United Kingdom and China through our ‘China Week’. 
In History, we will find out about the achievements of the earliest civilisations of Ancient China.

We will enjoy immersing ourselves in the culture of the country!

	In Art, the children are studying observational drawing. They are looking carefully at objects and producing life-like pieces of art as using the human form for inspiration. They are investigating techniques for sketching, experimenting with pencil control.
In DT, children will be making a burglar alarm in connection with our science topic.



	Physical Education
	Religious Education/PSHE
	Computing
	Music

	We will focus on invasion games, starting this term’s outdoor PE with a unit of hockey. 
Whilst in their Gymnastic sessions, children will focus on symmetrical and asymmetrical movements, combining ideas from the last term to develop more structured sequences.
	Children will consider what they believe in and how religious beliefs and ideas may vary. They will focus in more detail on Judaism.

In PSHE we will be working on the Golden Learning Behaviours with a focus on teamwork. The children will explore what effective communication is and how this helps when working with others. 
	Children are continuing to develop their programming skills. They are learning to code physical devices such as a Micro bit.
E-safety continues to be a priority and children will participate in an E-safety Day this term.
	Pupils will be learning about song writing and composing their own songs.
Through practical work, in the second half of term, pupils will explore world music.



